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Caitlin Schafer - MHRB -solar panel permit

From:  Deirdre Lamb <mendocinol11(@yahoo.com>
To: Julia Acker <ackerj@mendocinocounty.org>
Date: 2/26/2020 1:02 PM

Subject: MHRB -solar panel permit

Please forward:

Dear Board Members:

Having heard of the proposed solar panels to be erected in the open space of one of the Mendocino properties
concerns me.

The Mendocino village, as we all know, is a national registered historic district and has been preserved to carry
on this period correct architecture and surrounding landscaping.

| do not think allowing solar panels to be put on the ground diagonally in plain view is in keeping with the
continuation of the vintage era and style.

If these modern changes become allowed, we will no longer have our precious town. This type of modern
visual change is allowed elsewhere In Mendocino county where being era correct is not their concern.

Let's keep Mendocino historic as it should be.
Sincerely,

Jim Cross
Sent from my iPhone
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